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We are the owner / ocoupiers of the Being familiar with the site and

previous planning approvals, and having examined these latest plans, we write in full support of this
application, for the following reasons

1/ Replacing the unsightly flat roof (previously approved) with a roof terrace will drastically improve visual
amenity for all residents, and go a long way to mitigating the negative impact of the previous approval.

2/ Replacing flat roofing felt with a roof terrace overlooking communal gardens would be more in keeping with
the tone of this designated conservation area, and be more aligned with numerous aspects of the Reddington
and Frognal neighbourhood plan.

3/ The proposal would provide outdoor space to be maintained and enjoyed in place of an unpleasant
industrial-style flat roof. It would allow all residents of the building the opportunity to enjoy a degree of outdoor
space overlooking the communal gardens.

4/ There are numerous precedents on neighbouring properties that support this application.

Alistair and Sonya Fowler
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